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FEMA center to remain open longer in Falls City
(KLZA)--The Federal Emergency Management Agency's Disaster Recovery
Center in Falls City will remain open two additional days.

FEMA has set the Disaster Recovery Center up at Prichard Auditorium in Falls
City, located at 312 West 17th Street.

The plan had been to close the facility Wednesday evening, April 24.

So far FEMA has provided $19.2-million for Individual Assistance in Nebraska.
The U.S. Small Business Administration has provided $15.1-million in loans and
National Flood Insurance has provided victims with $14.1-million.

Nebraska homeowners, renters and businesses in Richardson and Nemaha
counties in Southeast Nebraska, may apply for federal disaster assistance for
uninsured and underinsured damage and losses resulting from severe winter
storms, straight-line winds and flooding.
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